EMBAJADA DE ESTADOS UNIDOS DE AMERICA
INVITACION A LICITACION

EMBASSY OF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA
INVITATION TO TENDER
Licensing Agreement for Operation of Cafeteria Services

The Embassy of the United States of America in Tequcigalpa invites you to
tender for the Operation of Cafeteria Services in Tegucigalpa. Interested
parties may obtain a copy of the Invitation to Tender beginning June 20,
2023 at the following internet address using the below link:
https://hn.usembassy.gov/embassy/tegucigalpa/solicitations

A site visit is scheduled for June 27, 2023, at the Embassy compound. To
attend, please submit full names and ID humbers of attendees to the e-mail
tgubids@state.gov by COB on June 23, 2023.

All tenders must be submitted to the following address:
Christopher Edgecomb, GSO
American Embassy
Col. San Carlos, Porton No. 3
Tegucigalpa, Honduras

ALL TENDERS MUST BE RECEIVED BY THE AMERICAN EMBASSY NOT LATER
THAN 3:00 PM JULY 5, 2023. TENDERS RECEIVED AFTER THIS DATE AND
TIMEWILL BE REJECTED WITHOUT FURTHER CONSIDERATION.

Direct all questions regarding this Invitation for Tenders to the following
individuals. Please be sure to include all individuals in your
correspondence.

Chris Edgecomb, EdgecombClJ@state.gov
Helga Armijo, ArmijoHE@state.gov




